
UPDATE – April 6, 2020 – 1:30 PM 

 

Good Afternoon, 

300 students were served meals again today. Just a reminder that our Meal 

Service will continue on Monday’s and Thursday’s throughout the school closure.  

On Thursday, April 9th we will be providing details regarding educational plans for 

this indefinite school closure. This will include information about Q4 expectations. 

Please watch for this plan as it will include important information for all students.  

Our network administrator is currently working to reconfigure existing devices so 

we can plan to offer devices to high school students who are in true need of a 

device beginning next week.  

In addition, we are working to apply for a grant to provide additional access to 

learning materials and devices during this closure. We will be conducting a 

telephone survey of all families this week. Please help us by responding to this 

survey as grant funding is based on this information.   

 

Stay safe everyone!! 

 

William W. Marshall 

Superintendent 

Penn Cambria School District 

 

 

 


